
Announcements for Sunday, Sept 14th, 2025
Welcome to Erin United Church. Please join us for coffee time and fellowship following theservice. The “sign-up” sheet for Sunday refreshments is now available!
St Andrew’s Presbyterian Church in Hillsburgh is holding an Outdoor Service at the HillsburghLibrary on Sunday, Sept. 21st, and are hoping to offer a “Prayer Walk” following the service.They are hoping that other local churches might join them for the walk. Anyone interested inparticipating should let Wanda know after this week’s service so that we can respond to Rev.Stephen. More information about the walk can be found at http:/ccc-2025.raiselysite.ca
Derek will be leading our church’s first Bible Study discussion on Thursday, Sept. 18th at 7 pmon Zoom. Please see him if you wish to be added to his contact list.
Bob and Mae MacDonald have recently moved to a Retirement Residence in Guelph. They canbe reached at Arbour Trails, 32 Blueberry Dr., Williamsburg, Apt. 143, Guelph, ON N1G 0C9 orby phone at 226 251-5065 Ext. 143
Upcoming Events: Please join us onMonday, Sept. 29th for a Thanksgiving Card-writing session at 1:30pm.

 A guest speaker will be joining us on Sunday, Sept. 21st from the Guelph-WellingtonWomen in Crisis Program.
 Our church will be hosting our annual Thanksgiving Drive-thru FOOD BANK collectionon Saturday, Oct. 4th from 10 am until noon. Please support this local and needy cause.
 On Sunday, Oct. 5th, we will be celebrating Communion, while surrounded by a displayof hand-knit Teddy Bears.
 Plans are already underway for the Fall Fair Food Booth which will operate from Oct.10th to the 13th. Details will be shared over the upcoming weeks.

Thought for the Week: “Saviour, like a shepherd lead us; Much we need thy tender care.”


